
Good afternoon, 

Please find our responses below: 

 

1. We agree on the approach to include Supermarkets and Motorway retailers. Other 
retailers with ’80’ or more sites is a high threshold and means retailers of significant size 
would be omitted from the process . Additionally, independent retailers with 
concentrated site portfolios within a region could be omitted, despite having significant 
regional influence and impact on prices within that market.  
 

2. We agree on quarterly reporting frequency, and anticipate that we can meet these 
proposed timelines 
 
 

3. We agree on this reporting deadline, and anticipate that we can meet these proposed 
timelines 
 

4. There is a need for training sessions, webinars and supporting materials to be made 
available to retailers (including guidance on data submission formats) to support them 
in delivering their new responsibilities.  
 
 

5. We are supportive of using an online portal for information requests and submissions. A 
supporting template for all information requests with clear guidance on requirements, 
definitions, methodology, time periods and formats would be desirable to sit alongside 
the portal and as an interim measure.  

 

With best wishes, 

Dan 

Daniel Russell 

Public Affairs Manager  

   


